
Regulators finish design assessment of
new nuclear power station

The Office for Nuclear Regulation and the Environment Agency have confirmed
the UKHRP1000 nuclear power station is suitable for construction in the UK.

http://www.government-world.com/regulators-finish-design-assessment-of-new-nuclear-power-station/
http://www.government-world.com/regulators-finish-design-assessment-of-new-nuclear-power-station/

